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You have the draft strategic plan in your packets this week. The feedback received 
from the campus community on the draft strategic plan over the past two 
weeks—via email and through the open forums—has been incorporated into the 
draft you have before you. We look forward to receiving your input and revising 
the plan based on feedback from the campus community and from the University 
Senate at today’s meeting. The revised version will come back for your review at 
our next meeting. 

 

 


